
 
Our story for the final week is: Snail and the Whale.  
 
 
 

Personal, Social, 

Emotional 

Development (PSE) 

The children will think about their favourite activities that they would like to continue into Team 

Crane or nursery and what new things they are looking forward to in September. We will have lots 

of discussions about the transitions we will all be going through.  

Physical Development 

(PD) 

To develop and encourage the children’s mark making they will be able to create their own post 

cards in preparation for the summer holidays. 

Communication & 

Language (CL) 

During circle time the children will discuss being kind to the creatures in the world and the oceans. 

We will look at pollution, plastic pollution and the impacts this is having on our environment and 

what we could do to help.  

Literacy (LD) The children will choose their favourite book and participate in dialogical reading and begin to 

understand and anticipate what will happen next by looking at the pictures and retelling what is 

happening.  

Mathematical 

Development (MD) 

During the water play the children will be encouraged to use containers and think about the 

different capacities and think about which holds the most or least. The children will be introduced 

to mathematical vocabulary to support this.  

Understanding the 

World (UW) 

The children will explore an investigation table with maps and creatures from all around the world 

and learn about the different countries and cultures. Also, during Forest School we will go on a 

snail hunt and learn more about them using the internet.  

Expressive Arts & 

Design (EAD) 

Finally, within the workshop the children will independently make their own sea creatures using a 

variety of resources for example a jellyfish, whale and octopus.  

Nursery Home 

Challenge 

Your home challenge which will continue into summer is to complete your child’s summer diary 

together, and record all the fun adventures that you get up to in preparation for returning into 

Team Crane or Team Nursery. Lastly, attached is a useful guide regarding routines which can 

support you during the six weeks holidays.  

Other Information 

@NewburghNursery 

Parent notice board by 

the nursery door. 

Thank you for all your support throughout this past academic year. With lots of challenges and 

amendments made we appreciate your support and the effort you have put in with your child’s 

learning. We wish you all a lovely summer, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all in 

September either in Team Crane or Nursery.  

 

Important Dates:   

Cancelled – Pre-recorded and posted via Tapestry 12th July – Nursery ‘Sing a long’ 

13th and 14th July – Preschool transition meetings - 3:30-5:30pm  

16th July – ‘Sports Day’ Skillwise session   

20th July – Break up 2:30pm – 6 weeks  

1st September – Nursery reopens  

 

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff. Thank you for your continued support. 

Nursery Home Liaison 

12th and 19th July 2021 

  


